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We are after... silent auction items, raffle donations

Hi Everyone,

Wow what a term we’ve had! We hope you all danced at the Disco, loved
your Father's Day gifts, enjoyed the Parent Open Night sausage sizzle and treated
yourself to some yummy baked delights at the Athletics bakestall. We couldn’t have got
through these events without the amazing help from all the volunteers in our School
Community! 
A Massive Thank You to all of you! 

We're not done yet! Our next big event is Bogan Bingo (see details below). This will be
shortly followed by our brand new Halloween event Trunk or Treat - a G-rated
Halloween event full of lots of family fun. And lastly we will be doing a community
sausage sizzle at Bunning on Saturday the 8th October. 

May I please remind everyone that the P&C are volunteers with busy lives and we do
our best to use our spare time to enrich the lives of the students at Falls Road. It's all
about the kids! We communicate events through emails, flyers, facebook posts and the
noticeboard. Please try to note the special dates in your diaries/calendars, set
reminders, and take note of how the events will run.  

If you’re interested in joining the P&C, our next meeting is Monday 24th October 2022
at 7pm at the school staff room and we welcome your attendance.

Ashlee Gibson - President

President's Preamble

CALLING FOR DONATIONS

We still have a few tables available - get in quick
to secure your tickets www.fallsroadpandc.org

(click on categories)

CALLING FOR VOLUNTEERS
Let us know if you have some time for set up or pack up

Fri 14 Oct
7:15pm

Moonlight
Hall



Trunk or Treat
By now you may have heard about our new Halloween event! 
We want this to be an enjoyable and safe Falls Road PS event for
our kids. Experience the fun of trick or treating, without being on
the streets, visiting strange houses and without the risk of kids being
scared!
To make the event a success we need two things:
1) Parent Volunteers: If you are able to spare some time on the
afternoon / evening pleeeeease let us know.
2) Boots Decorated! There will be an awesome
prize for Best Boot. All lollies provided.
Email us to register: fallsroadparents@gmail.com

$$ Fundraising $$

We are also in the process of sourcing various quotes and
designs for our new bike shelter.
Next term we will also focus on our Nature Play Refresh
project. Let us know if you are able to donate pieces of
wood, bamboo or mulch for soft fall. 

From our events in the past 6 weeks we have raised over $3,500!
On top of this we received an amazing (anonymous) $200
donation from a super generous school mum. THANK YOU.
Did you know that a Senior First Aid certificate for school staff is
not covered by the education department? With some hard
earned funds the P&C are paying for all staff at Falls Road to have
the option to complete their Senior First Aid! 

This will be a ticketed event - $5 per child
(these will go on sale at the start of next
term). This includes a lolly bag for collections,
games and entertainment.

Head to Bunnings Kalamunda for a Falls Road Community BBQ cook
up at their Great Outdoors event. Tell your friends and family!

Saturday 8 October

mailto:fallsroadparents@gmail.com


Wrap ups

Next meeting
Monday 24 October 7pm
at school in the staff room

Glow bows on displayDisco dancefloor!

All smiles at the Athletics
Bakestall

Father's Day Stall Set up
Certificates signed by all

students were presented on
Principals Day on behalf of the

P&C

Junior Disco buddies

https://www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool

